
 Track & Field Information Meetings 

Dear Parents, 

Parents and students are invited to learn about our track and field program, ask questions, and 
meet the coach, John Curry. There will be three track information meetings offered. If you are 
unable to attend any of the meetings, please contact us for the information and answers to your 
questions. 

 Registration Information: 

● Registration is open to 4th grade through 8th grade students.
● This program is also open to homeschool friends and families within the grade limit.

Practice Information: 

● Start Date: Monday, March 24, 2025
● Schedule: Monday – Thursday (Exact times TBD)
● Location: Holy Family School

 Contact Information: 

If you have questions or need more details, feel free to contact: 

● Chris Csonka – Athletic Director
○ Email: athleticdirector@hfsauburn.com
○ Text: 253-343-8999

● Denyse Touma – Track & Field Coordinator
○ Email: toumadenyse3@gmail.com
○ Text: 206-851-6407

 We look forward to seeing you there and making this season a success! 




